
Jun 20, 2017 
 
Senate Rules Committee 
OR 
 
Dear Committee, 
 
It's time to join our neighboring west coast states and pass HB 2927 (National Popular Vote) Too many 
times the Senate has blocked this bill that has passed the House. It's time to empower individual voters 
in this move toward true democracy. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Janet Bryant 
2120 SE 38th Ave 
Portland, OR 97214-5904 
(012) 345-6789 
 
 

 


